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Inquiry progress update 

The House of Assembly Standing Committee on Government Administration B 
continues with its short inquiry into the Tasmanian Government’s response to serious 
allegations within harness racing. 

The Committee invited specific persons or organisations to make written submissions, 
and to hearings to give evidence. Eight submissions have been published, and three 
public hearings have been held. 

The Committee has invited former Racing Ministers, the Hon. Felix Ellis MP and the 
Hon. Madeleine Ogilvie MP, to give evidence in relation to the terms of reference and 
their time with the Racing portfolio. The Committee anticipates completing its evidence 
gathering after hearing from the former Racing Ministers. 

The Committee’s webpage contains the evidence gathered to date and can be 
accessed at: https://www.parliament.tas.gov.au/committees/house-of-assembly/standing-
committees/government-administration-committee-b/inquiries/inquiry-into-the-tasmanian-
governments-response-to-serious-allegations-within-harness-racing 

Any enquiries should be directed to:  

The Committee Chair, Ella Haddad MP, at ella.haddad@parliament.tas.gov.au; or 

The Secretary, Government Administration Committee B, House of Assembly, 
Parliament House, Hobart, TAS, 7000, or email: assemblygab@parliament.tas.gov.au 

 
Ella Haddad MP  
Committee Chair  
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